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*Driven by the belief that freedom is grace in action, we raise funds, not only to pay our teachers regularly

every month, but also to continue building other classrooms and adequate students’ bathrooms for boys &

girls, which we have started since September of  2019. There is still a lot that needs to be done.

*L'École de la Fondation de Kedner Stiven (Kedner Stiven Foundation School), in Arcahaie, Haiti, had

reopened for the academic year on October 17th, 2019 while thousands of other schools remained shut because

of civil unrest in Haiti; but we have closed our doors due to the Coronavirus Pandemic.

*Our latest visit in Haiti was in May 2018. We had a great time with the kids while distributing toys, clothes,

and hygienic items.

*Welcome to our newest members/volunteers, in alphabetical order by last name:

- Eddy Alexandre

- John Patrick Alexis 

- Adeishe Bagaloo

- Andy Guerrier

- Indira Jean Mary 

- Shella Louis

- Mideline Phelizor

- Gessika Souffrant
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DATES AND HOURS FOR KSF GENERAL MEETINGS

Time:           6:30 pm to 9:00 pm 

Location:     Uniondale Public Library, 400 Uniondale Avenue

Uniondale, NY 11553

01/21/2020    02/25/2020    03/31/2020    04/28/2020   

05/26/2020    06/30/2020  07/28/2020    08/25/2020    

09/29/2020   10/27/2020   11/24/2020    12/29/2020

DID YOU KNOW?

*Only 61 percent of the adult population in Haiti is literate

*Kedner Stiven Foundation, Inc. has enjoyed active

consultative status with the Economic and Social Council

(ECOSOC) at the United Nations since 2018

*KSF operates a school in Haiti 

*The number of schools that KSF opens there will grow

*KSF holds four events every year: The Gala, the School

Supplies Drive, the Jazz Festival, and the Toy Drive

OUR FIRST VISIT IN ARCAHAIE, HAITI (2015)

Meeting with the community & church leaders.
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4th KSF Annual Gala

A WORD FROM OUR FOUNDER

Thank you to everyone who has helped make this

a wonderful celebration of our fourth anniversary.

Time really flies by! Now, we are heading to our

5th. It only seems like yesterday that I founded

this amazing organization to help hundreds of

children in Haiti and elsewhere.

When I organized my first Annual Haitian Summer Jazz Festival in the greater New York area, I never

imagined I would be so thrilled as we reach significant milestones. Thanks to your sustenance, whether you

are near or far, Kedner Stiven Foundation will achieve its objectives. Thank you to all our sponsors, donors,

and friends. Thanks to you, we have accomplished a lot during the last 4 years. Let’s do more.

To advertise your events, call us at 516-439-7770 or email us at ksf@kednerstivenfoundation.org. Also use

this email for all comments, concerns, or questions.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS

Kedner Stiven Foundation hosts at least six annual events. You are invited!
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CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

(Continued)
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KSF 5th Annual Black Tie Fundraiser Gala: March 14, 2020 has been postponed due to COVID-19. A virtual

concert by Skah Shah #1 and Tacaj is scheduled on Facebook: Live on September 26, 2020 @ 8pm. Ongoing.

"Better three hours too soon than a minute too late,"said Shakespeare. Thank you again.

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

(Continued)
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Use this email:

ksf@kednerstivenfoundation.org


